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Document reviews are conducted at a minimum every 3 years.  Most current documents available can be found: 
https://www.ardentmills.com/documentation/rqt-technical-documents/ 

Melamine 

We understand and share concerns about the safety and quality of food products and 
ingredients considering the melamine contamination of Chinese sourced dairy products 
and food ingredients.  

As part of our ongoing commitment to safety and quality, we require our food ingredient 
products suppliers to comply with any requirements set by the FDA, the Canadian Food 
Inspection Agency, and any other applicable regulatory body regarding the possible 
presence of melamine in any food product.  

Ardent Mills would like to reiterate that based on the food safety and quality programs we 
have in place; we have no reason to believe that our products are a potential source of 
melamine contamination. 

Ardent Mills Regulatory Team 

If additional information is required, please contact us at AMQualityRequest@ArdentMills.com. 
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